
                                                            Volume 9 issue 21  18th February 2022 
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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Goodness it’s the last day of term. We have 
all made it safe and sound despite Covid and 
today, storm Eunice. We may have all been 
windswept and poorly over this half term but 
luckily there has been no serious harm  to 
anyone. 
 

Over the holiday remember to take some 
time to relax with a book with your children, 
get them reading and talk to them about  
what they read.   Maybe enjoy a shopping 
trip together , give the children a list and let 
them find the items and discuss thee ingre-
dients on food packages and tins. All this 
practice  will improve your child's reading 
ability. As well as being family fun. 
 
We have had a vey busy start to the Spring 
term , so now is the time to sit back relax 
and recharge  for when we retune to school 
on Monday 28th February.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 
 

1N:  Abdirahman 1F:  Alice 

2H: Luca 2M: Cameron 

3W: Lekum 3G:  Ronya 

4NB:  Nathan 4RB: Uma 

5A: Emran 5B:  Solaiman 

6S:  Ahlam 6 H:  Nathaniel 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

 
Consistent Effort in Spellings this Half 

Term 
  

 Attendance Race 
 
 
The results for  Spring Term  week 6 

 
Leading still is Year 3  Miss Walford’s 
class.  Year 5 Miss Akthar’s  class is just 
holding on to second place with Miss Baja’s 
class in close third place .   
 
The race to the finish is on But look out 
here comes Year 2 Miss Hayer’s class with 
a perfect 100% for week 6. Will they 
snatch the victory on the finish line!! 
 
We will find out after the half term break. 
So hold on to your seats we are in for a  
nail-biting finish! 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class 
scores the highest points possible to win 
the race. It is also important NOT TO BE 
LATE! 

Holiday Club 
 

Holiday club will run on  Monday 21st and 
Tuesday 22nd February from 10am-2pm.  
 
This is only for children who have handed 
their consent forms back to school.  
 
If    parents could please drop children off  
promptly at the front office for 10am. 
 Pupils arriving late after 10.15 am will NOT 
be let in. 
 
 It is important to collect children on time 
at 2pm as late collection could mean your 
child will not be accepted for future holiday 
clubs. 
 
Please remember to send your children in 
with a packed lunch.  
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Diary Dates 
 

Spring half term   holiday 
begins 19th February 2022 
and ends 27th February.   
Children return to school on 
Monday 28th February 2022 
 
Please Note there is a 
Teacher training day on   
Friday 11th March 2022 
 
Easter holiday begins       
Saturday 9th April 2022 and 
ends on  Sunday 24th April 
2022.  
 
Children return to School on  
Monday 25th April 2022 
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If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note 
into school with 

your child. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


